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December 9, 2022 
 
 

 

Traffic Alert 
 I-25 Sigle lane closure over the Rio Grande River Bridge   

December 9 -12, 2022 
 

 

ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform motorists of  
a one lane closure on I-25 southbound over the Rio Grande River bridge near Isleta, beginning Friday, 
Dec 8 at 8 p.m. to Monday, Dec 12 at 3 p.m.  Crews will be working under the bridge during this closure.  
 
All work is weather permitted and dates are subject to change without notice. Please visit 
http://nmroads.com or call 511 for the latest project updates. 
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